
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are inviting our Year 7 & 8 students to bring 

their parents into school to share what we do in 

the Maths department here at Sheringham High. 
 

Thursday 28th November 

5.30 – 7pm 

Main Hall 

Refreshments available 

Please book your place by Monday 18th Nov 

Email to: office@sheringhamhigh.co.uk 

“Easy as Pi” 

Sheringham High Maths Café 
 

 


